JOSH STEIN ATTORNEY GENERAL



## Hugh Harris Outreach & Policy Counsel

February 19, 2019

VIA Email

Kenneth Gottfried gallerymi1@gmail.com

RE: Complaint

Dear Mr. Gottfried:

I am writing in response to your January 30, 2019 email addressed to the North Carolina Attorney General's office. Thank you for contacting our office and requesting assistance. Our office is not permitted to give legal advice or represent individuals in private matters. Moreover, our office does not handle complaints against judges, attorneys, or counselors. In addition, our office does not initiate SBI investigations concerning matters discussed in your letter. For complaints against judges please contact the NC Judicial Standards Commission at (919) 831-3630. For complaints against attorneys please contact the North Carolina State Bar at (919) 828-4620.

Hugh. A. Harris Outreach & Policy Council Public Protection Section